
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We hope you have had a lovely week. Christmas has definitely started in Hedgehogs 
class! We have been doing lots of festive activities and enjoyed decorating our class tree!  

 

This week 

We have been working really hard practising our class Nativity. We can’t wait for you to see it! We also jetted off 
to Germany on another Faraway Friday. We tried some food, learnt some German words and made alpine hats. In 
maths, we have been focusing on the numbers 4 and 5 and playing games to help us. 

 

Next week 

We are carrying on with the Christmas theme and writing our Christmas wish lists.  

Dates for your diary- 

Tuesday 10th December– It is our class Nativity, we hope you can all make it! 

Thursday 12th December– It is Christmas Jumper Day. Children can come to school wearing a festive jumper or 
top. It is also our Christmas Craft afternoon and we have lots of lovely activities for you to enjoy with your child. A 
polite reminder that we ask you not to bring younger siblings due to the nature of the activities. 

Friday 13th December– The children will be taking part in our annual Santa Dash. Children do not need to wear 
anything special for this as they will already be in their PE kits. 

 

Best wishes 

The Hedgehog Team 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


